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• The Troop will meet to leave for camp on Sunday morning, June 30, at 11 

am in the east Providence Lutheran parking lot. Make sure your Scout has 

eaten a good lunch since we won’t eat at camp until dinner time. Scouts 

should have their gear packed so that it can be easily carried a ¼ mile, 

Scouts must wear their class A uniforms, minus neckerchiefs. 
 

• Troop 210 will be at the Crockett campsite for the entire week. 
 

• Scouts are responsible for their own money. Advise them to spread their 
spending out over the week. This year, Scouts can get cash cards for use 

only at camp. They can be filled & refilled by parents as desired.  
 

• Like last year, there is no Parents’ Night scheduled for mid-week on 

Wednesday night, July 3. There are also no visitors allowed in camp 

during the week unless specifically requested. Only registered Scout 

leaders with updated Michigan background checks are allowed in camp.  
 

• Scouts will be allowed to call and talk to parents on Wednesday night 

upon request to adult leaders. 
 

• The Troop emergency contact person (ECP) for the whole week is Mr. 

Schultz @ 276-3209. Please call the designated Troop ECP before trying 

to call the camp directly or any of the adult Troop leaders at camp. The 

ECP will call us to relay any important information and we in turn will 

notify them of any information related to severe weather, schedule 

changes, Scout issues, etc. 
 

• Do not take your son out of camp for any reason without prior 

arrangement and knowledge of adult Troop leaders. This could result in an 
emergency “lost Scout” camp-wide search until the Scout is located. 

 

• Do not let your son take food, cell phones, electronic games, computers, 

radios, i-pads, tablets, or any other electronic devices to camp. 
 

• If you are picking up your son and/or helping carpool on Saturday, July 6, 

please arrive at camp no later than 9:00 am. 
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